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Colorado Columbine Chapter, ANG 

Chapter Meeting 

February 22, 2011 

 

Call to Order:  7:10 by President, Vickie Makings. 

 

Treasurer:  Terri Dorr asked that anyone needing reimbursements 
get the amount to her by the end of March.  The chapter has 

$6,847.45 in the checking account.  The CD rolled over in February. 

 

Membership (2nd VP):  Abbey Clymer reported 17 had signed in…but 

she counted 20 in the room. 

 

Secretary: Luron Porter forgot to bring last month’s minutes with her, 

but said they were posted on the website. 

 

Programs (1st. VP):  Cynthia Land invited anyone who wanted to 

listen to the 2nd phase of “Circles”, could do so.  Temari, phase 2, will 

be next month and even those who haven’t paid are welcome to watch 
and listen.  Cynthia finished with a quick run down of upcoming 

projects and events: April is installation of new officers; May is Jean 

Hiltons color wave ornaments taught by Joyce Lauener; June is a 

project with buttons taught by Jennifer Riefenberg and Ritta Smith will 

do a painted canvas project in July. 

 

Web Master: Madonna Ousley was excused. 

 

Historian:  Julie Storick was excused. 

 

Corresponding Secretary:  No report 

 

New Business: Vickie announced that Tina Hubis had lost her 
mother. 

 

Jennifer Riefenberg was asked to explain NAN for anyone in the room 

who may not have known about that group.  She told us it was a 

National Chapter, in and of itself, originally housed in North Carolina 

and was the Gregg school of design. It displayed the early needle arts 

and also offered judging certification.  After it’s stay in Kansas City for 

several years, it has been moved to the Broadmoor in Colorado 

Springs and the next convention starts this April 4.  Exhibits are open 

to the public Saturday through Tuesday.  Merchandise Mart is 

Saturday night from 5:30 – 6:30.  Our own Jennifer is NAN certified.   
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Vickie then asked Jane Mailand, Chair of the nominating committee, to 

read the list of nominees for the coming year: Vickie Makings for 

President, Sally Schwein-Wicks for 1st VP – Membership, and Terri 

Dorr, Treasurer.  Ballots need to be in Jane’s hands by 7:00 p.m. 

March 21, 2001. 

 

Madonna would like pictures of any project that a member has finished 
so she can post them on our web site.   

 

Hospitality: Lea Kushner passed around a signup sheet for 

refreshments for the March meeting. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:32.   

 

Show and Tell: No chapter projects, but Jennifer Riefenberg showed 

a stunning piece in red and black, designed by Carleen Harwick.  It 

was an ANG correspondence piece. 

 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

Luron Porter, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 


